
 

Board Update - August 13, 2025 

The JBCP Board of directors would like to extend its thanks to any studio members who answered the board 
survey or sent in suggestions.  

The board has reviewed responses and will be following up with potential board members in the coming days. 
Stay tuned for more announcements. 

Please note that the board can always be reached at board@communitypottery.com with suggestions (including 
potential board members). 

Board Update - August 5, 2025 

The Board of Directors held an emergency meeting on Tuesday to address recent changes and plan next steps for 
stabilizing studio leadership. 

Board Membership 

Following a vacancy on the board, our immediate priority is to fill the open studio member seat. A survey has 
been sent to all members to gather nominations and feedback, and responses are due by Monday, August 11. 
The board is also exploring the idea of short-term, interim board positions (six-month terms) to help maintain 
momentum while we recruit for full-term roles. 

Next Steps 

Once survey results are in, the board will begin outreach to both studio members and community members 
with arts nonprofit experience who may be interested in serving. According to our bylaws, the board can have up 
to 11 members, and we aim to build a balanced, engaged leadership team. 

Future Planning 

In addition to filling open seats, the board is reviewing our bylaws and member agreement, exploring clearer 
communication channels between members and the board, and considering new board roles to strengthen 
community representation. 

We remain committed to working together as a community to ensure the stability and long-term success of John 
Bryan Community Pottery. 
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